UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

OFFICE OF INDIAN AFFAIRS
FIELD SERVICE

Haskell Institute Lawrence, Kansas December 4, 1939

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

Enclosed you will find two of our Annual Athletic Passes for the current school year. We wish to say that these passes will also be honored at our boxing events.

We hope that you will find time to attend all or many of our athletic events this year.

Sincerely yours,

John F. Carmody Director of Athletics

JFC-Wm